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Companies are limited when it comes to increasing salaries, so stock options have provided great 
incentives and have allowed businesses to reward excellent work and help people save for the future. 
Minimal salary increases just don't cut it. So, a stock option as a form of compensation makes sense 
for most companies. 

We do not want federal accounting standards based on fantasy numbers. Yet that is exactly what we 
will get if the proposed F ASB standard on stock options accounting is enacted. 1bis action would 
lead to accounting anarchy. 

I am confident you will see the disadvantages of the mandatory expensing of stock options as small 
business owners across America see them. Required expensing of stock options would hinder 
economic growth and halt the emergence of exciting new technologies and businesses. Since our 
economy is just now beginning to stabilize, this would prove dettimental to our entire nation. Please 
object to this proposal. Thank you. 


